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Heller Responds to Nevada Unemployment Numbers
(Washington, D.C.) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding the Nevada unemployment figures released earlier today:
“Yet another decline in the state’s unemployment rate is a welcome pattern that I hope to see continue until every Nevadan has secured employment. In the meantime, Washington must turn towards policies that foster job growth and make it easier for businesses to succeed.

“Still, many Nevadans are struggling, and Congress must not turn its back on those who are looking for work but simply unable to secure a job. This week, the Senate overcame a procedural hurdle and is now one step closer to passing legislation that Senator Jack Reed (D-RI) and I introduced to extend unemployment insurance benefits for five months.  There is still much work to be done before this bill becomes law, but Congress must move quickly in order to provide thousands of Nevadans with some relief.”
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